
From: Paula Davis
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:11:17 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

i spend time at Eklutna lake on skis, kayak and bike, and have always been sad to tell my fishing grandchildren
about the lack of fish. I am fully in favor of removing the dam and re-establishing salmon, especially since the
Eklutna tribe is so in favor of it too.
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